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Recently, OK! Magazine published a cover story with the large headline

that stated “Tyga In Love With Underage Teen.”  The cover displayed a large

photo of Kylie Jenner and a smaller photo of the rapper, Tyga.  The photo of Tyga

contained the caption headline that stated “Kylie Betrayed”.  In a circle on the

cover was a pixelated photo of the underage teenager in question and photos of

what were called “their shocking texts” and an alleged quote from Kylie Jenner

stating “you make me sick.”  

The story inside suggested that Kylie was upset because she found messages

on Tyga’s phone when he was trying to convince the girl to meet with him. 

It contained an alleged quote from an unidentified friend of the teenager

stating that “He’s definitely trying to hook up with her, and she’s flattered. She

thinks it’s exciting.”

We are here today to set the record straight.  This teenager (Molly) was not

excited about “hooking up” with Tyga, an adult celebrity.  The truth is that she did

not want to have any relationship with him - let alone “hooking up” with him. 

Such a suggestion portrays Molly in a completely false light and has resulted in

embarrassment and unfair and insensitive hurtful statements about Molly.
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Molly’s mom, Anne, feels that people should know Tyga contacted her

daughter.  Her daughter did not initiate contact with him.  

Anne feels that it is completely inappropriate for an adult male to

communicate with her 14 year old daughter, ask for her phone number and ask

when she is coming to L.A.

We also believe that it was wrong for OK! Magazine to involve a

young girl in what is portrayed as a celebrity sex scandal.  Perhaps OK! did this to

increase the sales of their magazine and using the names of Kylie Jenner and Tyga

may have helped OK! to increase sales, but doing so was wrong and OK!

Magazine should apologize to both Anne and her daughter Molly.

Anne, Molly and I feel that what has been lost in all of this is that Molly, a

minor, should not have had to suffer being exploited and mischaracterized in this

way.

She has a right to build and earn a good reputation, and not have this stain

on her reputation following her on the internet for the rest of her life.  This is why

Anne and Molly decided to speak out today.

I am proud to represent them in their efforts to make those who have

wronged them accountable. 
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